
 

Appendix F1 - Supplementary comments 

Contained in Appendix F – Responsible Authorities - Comments there is chain of 

emails dated 20 December 2024 between James Beeson, Senior Environmental 

Health Officer, Public Health and Gareth Gwynne-Smith, Designated Premises 

Supervisor of Bygrave Plantation.  

I wish to clarify that although the conditions have been agreed by both parties, 

should the Variation application be refused in totality, the conditions would not be 

applied. 

If the Variation application is approved, or if this part of it is approved, most of these 

conditions are on the licence as they have been combined with police conditions 

relating to the EMP, and it would only be the missing conditions that would be added 

to the premises licence. 

 

 


